

Ginger Terpstra < gterpstra@charlottemi.org>

Fwd: City Council Fails to Extend City Manager Contract

1 message

Bryan Myrkle bmyrkle@charlottemi.org To: Ginger Terpstra GTerpstra@charlottemi.org

Fri, Dec 18, 2015 at 11:38 AM

I do not agree with the councils decision to terminate this contract. I will support the reinstatement of a fair contract.

Unfortunately I have other plans and can not attend this meeting. I wanted to make my position clear.



NATURES GENETICS

Sincerely:

Robert C. Mansfield
Robert C. Mansfield
President
Citizens LLC
870 South Main St.
Vermontville, MI 49096
bmansfield@citizenselevator.com

Phone: 517-726-0514 Fax: 517-726-0555 Mobile: 517-231-3242

This communication, along with any attachments, is covered by federal and state law governing electronic communications and may contain confidential and legally privileged information. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, use or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please reply immediately to the sender and delete this message. Thank you.